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Ladies and gentlemen, my name is Heather Miller and I am a resident of Mandan, North Dakota. I 
hereby give testimony about House Bill 1306 which would establish an interim committee to study the 
interrelationship between sudden infant death syndrome, vaccines, and autism spectrum disorder in 
children. I support this bill. 
 
House Bill 1306 needs to pass because many parents whose children were previously healthy and 
developing normally have observed that vaccines were given in close proximity to the death of their 
children.  House Bill 1306 needs to pass because many parents whose children were previously healthy 
and developing normally have observed that vaccines were given in close proximity to their child’s state 
of being transformed into the autism spectrum disorder.  In my quest to restore healing to my vaccine-
injured son, I have heard many stories of vaccine tragedies.  I have also experienced the lack of support 
of the medical community to provide assistance and resources once vaccine injury occurs.  Parents need 
North Dakota to do an unbiased honest look at vaccines and incidences of sudden infant death 
syndrome.  Parents need North Dakota to do an unbiased honest look at vaccines and incidences of 
autism spectrum disorder in children.  Thank you for your consideration. 


